
OCTOBER 23, 2022

WELCOME

OPENING PRAYER 

OPENING SONG		  Build Your Kingdom Here

CHILDREN’S MOMENT		  Kristin Nelson

JOYS & CONCERNS

PASTORAL PRAYER

LORD’S PRAYER

CENTERING SONG		  King of Kings

SCRIPTURE	   	 James 1: 17-27

SERMON  	                  Living God’s Service      Dr. Wybra Price 
	  
CALL TO ACTION

OFFERING

CLOSING SONG	           	  Desert Song

BENEDICTION

OUR MISSION
Inspire people to KNOW, GROW, GO in God’s love.

KNOW
Connect people to Church & God.

GROW
Develop as a disciple and leader.

GO
Engage and serve the community. 

DISCOVER THE
 DISCIPLESHIP PATH!

Whether you find yourself in the lighter or darker  
sections of the path, see how you can grow 
deeper in your faith journey. We encourage you 
to consider joining a new small group, attending  
more worship services this year, or serving in 
one of our missions opportunities in the next few 
months. Visit our website to see all the ways 
you can get plugged in!

HOW DO I USE THE PATH?
The cross represents Christ. Place yourself in 
each section to discover where you are in your 
relationship with Christ. Then ask yourself these 
questions:

KNOW
Am I attending worship regularly? How often am I 
connecting with God and God’s people? 

GROW
Am I involved in a bible study or small group to 
help me develop deeper as a disciple? 

GO 
How much mission work am I doing and is it 
deepening my relationship with God and people 
in my community?

connecting people to 
 church and god

developing as a 
disciple and leader

engaging and serving
the community

GIVING 
Offering is an act of worship. Please visit our website at  
Broadmoorumc.org/Give.

WELCOME TO THE RIVER 
THANKS FOR JOINING US!

STAY CONNECTED!

Broadmoorumc.org

RiverWorship

The River BUMC, Shreveport, LA

CHILDREN

BroadmoorUMCKids

BroadmoorUMY



WELCOME TO THE RIVER 
THANKS FOR JOINING US!

GIVING 
Offering is an act of worship. Text GIVEBUMC to 877.570.3715 to give or visit our website!

ANNOUNCEMENTS
October Sermon Series
As we have spent time discovering what disciples do in September, we continue the conversation in 
October of what disciples do with their church membership. When we join our local UMC, we make a 
promise to support the church with our prayers, presence, gifts, service, and witness. How are we living 
out our call to membership? It will conclude on October 30th, All Saints Sunday, during all three of our 
worship services, when we recognize how those who have gone before us have made ministry possible 
today. How will we continue this legacy? 

Generosity Packets 
If you haven’t received your generosity packet, please email terry@broadmoorumc.org. There are blank 
packets available at our welcome centers if you’d like to pick one up there.

Trunk or Treat 
We have another partnership opportunity with St. Luke’s UMC along with the pumpkin patch we are 
participating in Trunk or Treat on Sunday, October 30th from 4-6PM at St. Lukes. Come ready to  
decorate your trunk and pass out treats! For more information you can contact Leah at  
office@broadmoorumc.org, by calling  the office 861-0586 or sign up on your connect card.

Mission Marketplace 
Our annual Mission Marketplace will be Friday, November 4th from 6 PM to 8 PM and Saturday,  
November 5th from 10 AM to 2 PM. Our Mission Marketplace supports fairtrade vendors from all over 
the world as well as local nonprofits in the Shreveport/Bossier community.

October Missional Focus 
BUMC is collecting candy for Common Ground’s Fall Fest. Common Ground serves the Cedar Grove 
neighborhood. Their annual Fall Fest offers the children and families carnival style games and food for 
all. This annual event occurs on the Thursday closest to Halloween. They are always looking for  
candy and volunteers to operate the games. For more information, please give Common Ground a call 
at 318.606.5024. You can drop off your bags of individually wrapped candy to the church during 
office hours, Monday-Friday 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. or on Sundays 8 a.m. to Noon.

Turkey Bowl 
Sunday, November 6th is our annual Turkey Bowl during our Sunday night youth activities. it is a  
collection event including a photo scavenger hunt for the students. We are currently looking for  
participants to be “stops” along our collection route! All you need to be eligible is 1) have an  
address we can visit/ pick up donations from, 2) Be willing to take a picture with the youth  
volunteers, and 3) have donations for them to pick up. This year, we are once again partnering with the 
Noel Food pantry! You can find a list of what they currently need in the messenger and posted on  
posters around the church. Are you not able to be a stop, or don’t want youth at your house? Not a 
problem! We will have collection tubs outside both the sanctuary and river services. Drop them off and 
we’ll pick them up! You can sign up via connect card, by emailing Kyle at  
kyle@broadmoorumc.org, OR calling the Church office (318) 861-0586!


